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Dear Alison,
 
As you know, the ASCC approved Art 2000 for distance learning offering on August 7. The working
group that reviewed the proposal deemed it to be an excellent syllabus to be used as a “best
practices” example.
 
Although you received the feedback at the meeting, I thought it would be good to follow up with a
written email stating the three comments of the working group:

o   A final exam is mentioned on the syllabus on pages 8 and 18. However, it is not
included in the grading scheme on page 6. Please clarify.

o   It is not clear whether the readings on page 18 "Course Readings: A Bibliography" are
required. Please provide information about the nature of these readings.

o   For Autumn 2020, the attendance policy should show sensitivity to COVID-19.
 
The course request was previously advanced via curriculum.osu.edu.
 
My best,
Bernadette
 
P.S.: Who is the new Director of Undergraduate Studies for Art?
 
 
 

Bernadette Vankeerbergen, Ph.D.
Program Director, Curriculum and Assessment
College of Arts and Sciences
154D Denney Hall, 164 Annie & John Glenn Ave.
Columbus, OH 43210
Phone: 614-688-5679 / Fax: 614-292-6303
http://asccas.osu.edu
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